
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery 

Newsletter 

Celebrations! 

Next half term, we are learning about different 

celebrations we all share. We would like each child if 

possible to bring into a Nursery a picture from their 

last birthday and tell us about their favourite present, 

thank you 
 

Read With Me 

An enormous ‘thank you’ to all who have been able 

to join us with our reading sessions. This is 

something new to nursery and we are loving it! 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget the day changes to Monday after the 

holidays. 

 

Parent Consultations 

Parent consultations are being held the first week 

back after the holiday. If you have not already 

booked an appointment. then please do so. Any 

problems, please speak to a member of staff. 

 

X (Twitter) 

To any of our parents who have not already joined 

us on our secure X page - don’t miss out on what 

we’ve been doing in Nursery! Please ensure we 

have your twitter details and preferences 

before we can accept your requests. 

@OPALG_N 

Don’t forget to tweet your child’s achievements at 

home. 

 

Reading 

You know how much we love reading here at 

Lofthouse Gate! 

Each half term. we have a ‘Favourite 5 ’books which 

are displayed in Nursery and shared with the 

children. 

Our favourite 5 books next half term are: 

Room on the Broom 

Winnie the Witch 

The Scarecrows Wedding 

One Snowy Night 

Kippers Birthday 

 

Many thanks for your continuing support 

Have a great half term break.  

Enjoy Halloween and Bonfire Night… and keep safe! 

 

The Nursery Team 

 

 

 

 

October 2023 

 

Hello! 

What a busy and productive half term it has been. 

The children have been engaged in their learning, 

made great progress…and had fun! 

 
Theme 

The children have really enjoyed our theme of, 

‘Familiar Environments’. They have spoken so 

confidently about their own homes and gardens 

and have loved being ‘explorers’ around our own 

school and gardens. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

Project  

Our project of ‘Portraits’ has also been a great 

success. We have looked carefully at the different 

features of our face and thought about the best way of 

drawing them.  

We have some fabulous little artists!  

We have created faces using all sorts of media – play 

dough, collage, paint, felt pens and charcoal. 

 

                

 

   

  

 


